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Comments: I support the proposed trail from Redstone to McClure Pass.   I think it could be a tremendous

community benefit.   I have recreated in this area many times as cyclist, on HWY 133 (which can be terrifying at

times due to traffic) and as a hunter.  When I have hunted this area, I was always amazed by the old roadway.

Utilizing the old roadway seems like a low-impact platform to facilitate trail construction.  As a hunter I'm also

sensitive to wildlife impacts caused by outdoor recreation and development.  In light of this concern, I think

consideration should be given to 1.  Trail closures during winter months.  2. Trail closures around deer and elk

calving times. 3.  No dogs.  Thank you.


